City of Weldon Spring
Architectural Review Commission
Weldon Spring, MO 63304
Tuesday, September 17, 2024

The Architectural Review Commission of the City of Weldon Spring, MO meeting was
conducted at the Weldon Spring City Hall, 5401 Independence Road, Weldon Spring, Missouri
63304 and was called to order by Chairman Bill Wagner on Tuesday, September 17, 2024, at
6:30 p.m.

Call to Order: Bill Wagner called the roll. The following members were present: Bill Wagner,
Mark Rockamann and Bob Breth. Karen Hotfelder, Dave Knes and Karl Sestak were absent.
Zoning Commissioner Steve Lauer and Alderman Clutter were also present.

Approval of Minutes: The commission members verbally agreed that the minutes from the July
16, 2024, meeting should be approved at the next meeting which will be held on October 15,
2024,

New Business: There was no new business.

Old Business: Article XI Architectural Review Commission (regulations) — The commission
members agreed to conduct a work session only to discuss any changes to the current ARC

regulations.
Discussion: There was no discussion

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. by Bill Wagner. The next meeting is
scheduled for Tuesday, October 15, 2024, at 6:30 p.m.



